
Successful Exchange Activity with Sister School: 
Strengthening Bonds and Building Friendships 

On 26th March, an exchange activity with our sister school, ShenZhen Foreign 

Languages School, was held successfully. Led by our Principal, Dr. Lau Sui Yee, Vice-

Principal, Mr. Lui Hong Chung, and our Physical Education teachers, a team of boys and 

girls embarked on a visit to our Sister School. The highlight of the visit was the friendly 

basketball matches, which not only brought joy to the students but also fostered 

meaningful friendships. 

The friendly basketball matches not only allowed students to showcase their skills but 

also created a platform for cultural exchange and the formation of lasting friendships. 

We believe that such exchange activities contribute to the holistic development of our 

students, fostering a sense of global citizenship and building bridges of understanding 

between different communities. 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 


